Sent: 19/10/2020 9:04:14 PM
Subject: DA2020/0962

Dear Northern Beaches Council.

| write to reject the submission by Hugo's restaurant to increase it's outdoor seating space.
Hugo's has already been provided adjacent public outdoor space for it's sole use and should
not be permitted to either extend the wharf for private use or control further public areas.

As a private business; if they want a bigger space, find a bigger location... not at the expense
of public access and enjoyment in one of Manly's premier public areas and thoroughfares.

Kind regards,
Peter Berbakov
Fairlight resident



